

November 5, 2018

Dear Brother Priests and Pastoral Administrators:

Rachel's Vineyard Retreats are a wonderful opportunity for people to heal and to experience God's forgiveness. These retreats are offered on a regular basis in our community. I would encourage you to support their efforts.

I know many people have benefitted from these retreats and there probably are people in your parish you would as well. I encourage you to allow them to publish their retreat dates in your bulletin and to encourage anyone who may come forward to participate.

Very sincerely yours in Christ Jesus,

Most Reverend Edward J. Weisenburger

Bishop of Tucson